Philip Dagnall

From:

Sent: 06 September 2018 21:13 M M 4/
To: pmods22

Subject: Housing and economic development plan

To whom it may concern

I'am writing in reference to the above document and am dismayed that we are looking at further
development in the Ribble Valley. I feel as a borough we have more than done enough and well and truly
surpassed our allocation in the core strategy.

As a Chatburn resident and a parent of Children at the Village school 1 have severe concerns about any
further developments in Chatbum. The school is absolutelty full to bursting and the Village infrastructure in
general cannot physically take any more pressure, you only need to drive through the Village to realise this.
The village now has a decimated bus service, closed library plus many more local amenities have been lost

~ sing a general lack of services.

‘though I am not in favour of building any more houses in the borough, I believe if this has to be done you
have to concentrate on the principle settlements that have been identified in the plan where further
infrastructure can be developed.

Thanks



